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13th September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Re: Transferring to Secondary Schools September 2017 
 
Many of you have been asking about the process of applying to secondary schools and so to 
help parents I am sending out the information below. 
 
Buckinghamshire County Council have a comprehensive website to help parents through 
this process and you can make you applications anytime before the deadline.   You can use 
the web link below to take you to the timeline and the link to the application portal.   
 
http://beta.buckscc.gov.uk/moving-up-to-secondary-school/secondary-timeline/ 
 
The web page above will give you details of open days at all the Bucks schools.  It also will 
give all the important dates for the process.  Please be aware that you must apply to your 
Local Authority if you do not live in Bucks even if you would like to apply for a 
Buckinghamshire school place. 
 
Please remember that transferring to secondary school does not happen automatically – you 
must apply for a place.  The form to apply for a secondary school place is on the above web 
page.  All paper applications must reach the school by 21st October 2016 and online 
applications close on at 3pm on 31st October 2016. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask the year 6 teachers, or myself, and 
we will endeavour to find the answers.   
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
J. Digweed 
Headteacher 
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